
 

 

 

 

 

Children In Need Spotty Week 
 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

We are celebrating Children In Need with a week of spotty fun; here are 

the timetable of events. 

 

Throughout the week:- 

 We will have a colouring competition which will be 50p to enter, one 

winner per year group. If you would like your child to take part 

please complete the colouring sheet and slip and return to the 

office by Thursday 15th November. 

 

 There will be a sale of badges and colour changing wristbands for 

£1 each and Pudsey and Blush ears for £2.50 each. The School 

Council will be selling these to the children in their classes during 

the school day. 

 

 To start the week off on Monday 12th November “Cheer your 

teacher on!” Which class teacher can put most spots on Pudsey’s 

eye patch in 1 minute? There will be a prize for the best class, this 

is just for fun. 

 

 There will be a selection of fun activities to do in class throughout 

the week, this is just for fun.  
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Friday 16th November 

 

 “Guess how many spots on Mrs O’Keefe?” This will be 50p a go and 

the closest guess will win a prize. She will be in the playground 

before School, if children wish to take part. Please bring your 

money in on the day. 

 

 “Guess how many spots are on the cake?” On the playground before 

school, £1 a go. Closest guess wins the cake! 

 

 “Guess how many spotty sweets are in the jar?” On the playground 

before school, £1 a go. Closest guess wins the jar of spotty sweets! 

 

 Non school uniform as spotty as you like! For a donation of £1. 

 

 “Spotty Dotty dance-athon” after school 3:15pm-4:15pm Please 

collect as many sponsors as you can on the attached sponsorship 

form. Children must be accompanied by an adult. Please collect your 

child as normal from their class and bring them to the school hall 

via the side entrances. Sponsorship money needs to be collected 

and returned to the school office by Friday 23rd November. 

 

Thank you. 

 

Mrs Gemma O’Keefe 

 

CIN Co ordinator 
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